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17th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I wrote to you earlier today saying that we planned to keep school open 

tomorrow.  However, we have recently received further guidance which has 

resulted in us changing that decision.   

The school will be closed tomorrow, 18th February, due to adverse weather 

conditions. 

Teachers will be supporting students remotely in accordance with the normal school 

timetable and will be taking registers. Students should log onto their class Teams 

channel at the normal lesson time. 

We did not take the decision to close the school lightly, but following all the 

guidance that has been coming in over the last few hours, we felt that the most 

sensible decision was to close for Friday 18th February 2022. 

I wish you and your family a safe a happy holiday.  School restarts on Monday 28th 

February.  

Very best wishes, 

 

Simon Underdown. 

Headteacher. 
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